Sophie Le Sueur

From: .Jersey Business Venture [jbv@localdial.com]

Sent: 18 October 2004 15:57

To: - Sophie Le Sueur '

Subject: Re JCRA Consultation Paper on l}nwersai Serv;ce Obligations

Dear Sophie

Thank you for the Postal consultation documents received from JCRA and having met today with the
Board Members of JBV, there were no areas on which they felt they could comment. Regards.
Lydia Cook ‘

Jersey Business Venture

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be privileged or
protected by other legal rules. It is intended solely for the addressee(s). Access to this e-mail by
anyone other than the addressee(s) is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient or a person
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are not authorised to, and therefore must
not, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of this message.

-—- Criginal Message —--

From: Sophie Le Sueur

To: Sophie Le Sueur

Cc: Helen Murphy ; Paul Hamilion

Sent: Monday,-Cctober 11, 2004 4:39 PM

Subject: JCRA Consultation Paper on Universal Service Obligations

Further to the recent release of the JCRA Information Paper offering an overview to the
forthcoming regulation of the Postal Services, and the first formal consultation paper relating to
Categories of Postal Licence, Licence Fees and Application Procedure, the .T CRA is today
reieasang its second formai consuitatzon paper .

This paper relates to Universal Serw.ce Obhgaﬁons, which enforce a minimum level of postal
service that must be provided. Please find the consultation document attached. It is very important
that the JCRA receive replies from a cross-section of the industry and commumty to help formulate
-1 regulatory’ pohcy on this key industry sector. :

The Postal Services (Jersey) Law 2004 was approved by the States in March 2004. The Law is due
to come fully into force on 1 May 2005 which is when regulation and licensing of the postal
| industry is planned to begin.

The JCRA greatly appreciate receiving any general comments you have, as well as answers or
comments in response to the eight questions contained within the attached consultation. The
deadline for comments is Friday 29 October 2004. - We look forward to hearing your views.

Kind Regards,
Sophie Le Sueur .

Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority
6th Floor Union House, Union Sireet,

St Helier, Jersey, JE2 3RF
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